
 
 
Dear BCPS Parents and Guardians, 
In order to prepare our schools for reopening, we ask that you fill out a brief survey 
informing us whether you plan for your child to continue with eLearning at home, or if 
your child will be returning to your school’s campus. If returning, please confirm whether 
your child will require a District-issued computer device. 
Survey Directions: 

 

 

• The survey administration window is from Wednesday, Sept. 23 through Tuesday, 
Sept. 29, 2020. 

• Parents and guardians must log on to their children’s single sign-on in Launch Pad 
(https://sso.browardschools.com) and complete the Reopening Survey.  

• An individual survey must be completed for each student in their home. 

 

 

Thank you for taking the time to make these important selections for your family. 
 

 

 
 

https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fsso.browardschools.com%2F&data=02%7C01%7Ckenneth.may%40browardschools.com%7Cfbadb6fa646f4886183808d8614434cc%7Ceeacb5cb53704358a96aa3783c95d422%7C1%7C0%7C637366292848728606&sdata=qQZG8uicSuOyXEqPYNd2ZTjxA18fLT%2FP2GZyhnTvVjU%3D&reserved=0

